

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 5 AUGUST 2022



CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS

Congratulations to Isaiah W who recently represented NSW CIS and the College at the NSW PSSA Cross Country Championships.

In tough and muddy conditions, Isaiah ran the 3km race in a blistering time of 11.21.10, finishing 7th in the State.

In recognition of his fine performance, he has been named as 1st reserve to compete at the School Sport Australia Championships.

Isaiah, we are very proud of your awesome performance!!

Mrs S Evans

P-6 Sports Coordinator